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Fiscal Detail and Notes
Extending the amount of time that a request for a due process hearing can be filed from 2 years to 6 years may result 
in additional costs to both the Department of Education and local school administrative units.  The amount can not be 
determined at this time and will depend on the number of additional due process hearing requests filed as a direct 
result of this provision. 
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Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Potential current biennium cost increase - General Fund

Resolve, Directing the Department of Education To Amend Its Rules Pertaining to the Statute of 
Limitations for Filing a Due Process Hearing Request Regarding Special Education

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
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